
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 7th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

HELLO YELLOW 

On Monday 10th October we will be taking part in ‘Hello Yellow’, wear something yellow as it is 
World Mental Health day.   

Wear as little or as much yellow as you want!  

We can’t wait to see school looking like a ray of sunshine.  

As a school we are raising awareness of the importance of taking care of our Mental Health. 

We have decided not to fundraise for ‘Young Minds’ the charity that organises ‘Hello Yellow’, but 
if as a family you want to donate the link is below.  

Thanks for your support.  

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/make-a-donation 

  

Parents Opening Evening/Parents Evening 

It was wonderful to welcome so many of you into school on Monday for our Open Evening. 

We are going to have an appointments for parents evening before Christmas. These will be week 
4 (w/b 21st Nov) and week 5 (w/b 28th Nov) of the next half term, as the Infant school are 
running them week 2 and week 3. I will confirm the exact dates and times next week. 

Our aim is to do face to face meetings, but we do understand that a virtual meeting may be more 
convenient for some parents so we will aim to try and accommodate both options. 

If you have any concerns before then please do not hesitate to make contact to speak with the 
class teacher, the end of the day is a better time for conversations. 

  

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/make-a-donation


 
Lydgate Junior School 

We are a Rights Respecting School that delivers an engaging and exciting education for all. 

 

Photographs 

We now have photos of our staff on the school website so you can see who everyone is in Team 
Lydgate. Please feel free to take a look if you have time! 

  

School Uniform 

Can I remind everyone that we do have a school uniform, if there are any issues with obtaining 
uniform please let us know. We have many generous donations of uniform and FOLA sell good 
quality used uniform, cheaply. We want children to be comfy and ready to be outdoors so 
tracksuit bottoms in school colours are fine as are trainers. We would like children to be wearing 
school coloured tops. We understand that it is working well with children coming in PE kit on PE 
days. 

  

Sweets/Snacks 

We have noticed that children have been bringing in sweets for their break time snack and in 
their lunch boxes. Please can we not bring sweets into school as we want to encourage healthy 
snacks that help our learning brains work well throughout the day. 

  

Thanks for all your support. 

 

Mrs R Hurding 
Headteacher 
 


